
 

               

               

 

27TH June 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In the 100 Things To Do Before You Are Six letter we explained that there would be Foundation Stage Graduation 

Assembly in July. Please keep 2.30pm on Friday 13th July in your diary. 

The assembly will be led by the children and will explore their hopes and dreams for Year 1 as well as reflecting on 

their first year in school.  

 

 

To help to spread the happiness beyond Burton Joyce, you have been busy checking off activities on the 100 Things 

To Do Before You Are Six list. From all of the photographs you have e-mailed in, it looks like you are having lots of 

fun! If you give permission for your family’s photograph to be included in the celebration video and shared on the class 

blog, please sign and return the slip below. 

Please bring your sponsor money of £1 if you wish to donate towards the Spread the Happiness charity which will pay 

for and distribute Happiness Hampers. Some families have asked if they can donate items for hampers as well. We 

have attached a list of items which are suitable. Happiness Hampers are delivered to children in the UK. 

Many Thanks, 

The Foundation Stage Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of child:      Signed:  

Please can I reserve two seats at the Foundation Stage Graduation Assembly. 

I will collect my child after the assembly (3.00pm). 

I will collect my child from school at 3.30pm 

My child is going to Lime Trees after school. 

I give permission for our photograph to be used in the celebration video and shared on the class blog. 

 

 
Head of School: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
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Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 

mailto:head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk
mailto:office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk

